

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back and we hope you had a lovely half term holiday!

We have been very excited this week because on Monday, we came in to find footprints in the classroom! Who could have visited?? They left a present for us too-some books of 'The Three Little Pigs' so we decided it must have been a little pig! We read the story this week and we have been trying to join in with the words.

We have also started some library visits which the children are really enjoying! If your child is not already a member, they can become a member for free and can borrow books to take home and share.

Thank you to all of the parents that have been contributing to our Nursery fund. It is always out on a Monday if you would like to put in some money. With this money we have bought hay and bricks for our current topic, more glass nuggets for the Maths area, rice and pastas for the investigation area and more....

As you may have noticed, we have been closing the gates at 9:15 and next week we are going to be tidying up a bit earlier for our English carpet time. After this time you will need to come in through the front entrance please.

Finally, we hope that you have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you next week!

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!







